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Dear Prefix First Name Last Name,


Greetings and well wishes from the St. Elizabeth Men of Action!  


Our hope is that this letter finds you doing well, and enjoying the season of spring.   We 
continue to pray for you as a group each Tuesday morning when we gather in the Chapel, 
and we also have men designated to pray for you each day of the week.   We greatly 
appreciate the holy example you set.   One of our Gospel readings this month is the great 
commission from Matthew’s Gospel: 


Jesus approached his disciples and said: “All power in heaven and on earth has been given 
to me. Go, therefore, and make disciples of all nations, baptizing them in the name of the 
Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit, teaching them to observe all that I have 
commanded you. And behold, I am with you always, until the end of the age.”


Thank you for evangelizing so well, making new disciples and advancing God’s kingdom, 
through your actions and words. We are grateful to you for all the countless times you have 
taught and shepherded those around you.   Your commitment to the church, and being 
Christ to others, is such an inspiration to us!  It’s been great seeing our churches fill back up 
after the pandemic; know that your ministry is helping lead others to Christ. We pray that 
God continues to bless you and your ministry.  


The St. Elizabeth Men of Action: 


